
From: Andy Wilson [mailto:Andy@mvmpartners.com] 
Sent: Thursday, June 04, 2009 8:31 AM 
To: Stewart, Jana 
Subject: RE: RUSH: Resignation from Design Commission 

Hi Jana - 

1. After almost 6 years of enjoyable service on the Design Commission, I am resigning my 
post immediately so I can free myself up to pursue other service opportunities with the 
City. It has been a pleasure to work with such a talented staff and highly committed fellow 
commissioners. (I assume that I should also send a copy of this to Julianna (Chair) and 
Bill who appointed me? PIS confirm.) 

2. Electronic version of the application and an updated resume are attached. I will drop off 
signed hard copy at your office later today. 

Andy 


